
Subject: Staying Connected 

Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my gratitude for the opportunity to 

interview for the [Job Title] position at [Company Name]. While I am disappointed to learn that I 

was not selected, I genuinely enjoyed our conversation and learning more about your team. 

I am writing to express my interest in staying connected. I admire the work that [Company 

Name] is doing, and I would love to keep in touch for any future opportunities or collaborations. 

Thank you once again for your consideration. I wish you and your team all the best and hope to 

cross paths again in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your LinkedIn Profile or Contact Information] 


